
Dear Parents,

I would like to welcome your child to the first grade. It is an honor to teach

your chitd. I have already enjoyed getting to know your precious child. Each child

is so special. During the summer, I prayed that God would give me love for each

student, and that He would prepare me to be the right teacher for each child that He

would send me. This group of students is wonderful. I am anticipating a great

year and would like to thank you for allowing me to teach your child.

The first and second day went great. There are 14 students in our class.

They had many questions the first day, but it will not take them long to adjust to be

in school alI day. If you have any questions, please call me at school (323-9150),

at home (343-2461), or my cell (774-5697) or email me f-rrstgrade@wocs.org.

I am excited about starting this school year. I believe this will be a great

year. If you have any questions, please call me.

In Christ,

Mrs. Peters


